meeting in relation to the review of your premises and not about how you are responded to by the licensing department.

If you wish to meet to talk about how we interact then I am agreeable to that. I would state though that I will not go over old ground in relation to the previous complaint about Julie Smart which has been resolved, the recent complaint you have made about Sgt Curtis, the current review of Jackz bar or the review and subsequent removal of licence for Hennesseys Cocktail Lounge. I do think it would be beneficial to talk about how we interact going forward however and to discuss expectations with your DPS and manager.

Unfortunately I now have commitments on the 3rd March but how does the 7th March suit? I am free most of the morning at the moment.

Martin

Martin Tregaskes
Inspector 15499
Force Drug/Alcohol Harm Reduction Lead